From: Robert Faust <bobsbean@yahoo.com>

To: <pbs@mendocinocounty.org>
CC: <davisv@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 12/16/2017 6:13 AM

Subject: Pine mountain

I have spent many years visiting in laws at pine mountain. It's always been a place of serenity and peace.
| can’t imagine disrupting the peaceful nature of the environment that exists with a commercialized
venture as what is being planned. The dramatic impact to the environment that exists is unimaginable. |
never write letters but felt compelled to do so because the thought of impacting that serene environment
with what being planned is disgraceful. It is my hope that you will use your power to stop this travesty and
keep the environment as it has been. Thank you for your diligence in the matter. Bob Faust

Sent from my iPhone






